
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Sanda Corak 

President  

Croatian Judo Federation 

 

             October 5, 2020 

Budapest 

 

Dear Mrs. President, 

 

I hope this letter finds you in good health and spirits!  

 

I would like to express my heartfelt congratulations for the successful organization of the Dubrovnik 
European Cup, which took place October 3 and 4.  

It is a big achievement and a great joy to see international judo competitions restart and I do hope that 
we will also have the possibility to organize an IJF event in Croatia. The Croatian Judo Federation 
proved once more its high-level organizational skills and know-how, for which I command you and your 
team.  

I wish you and your family lots of health and I look forward to continuing working together.  

 

Best regards, 

      

 


